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West Palm Beach, Florida 33413 N
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November 26, 2021

Sheriff Rick Bradshaw

Palm Beach County Sheriff’s Office
3228 Gun Club Road

West Palm Beach, FL 33406

Dear Sheriff Bradshaw;

On behalf of the Palm Beach County Jural Assembly (PBCJA), we respectfully request a meeting
with you to be held at your earliest convenience no later than December 8, 2021, to begin a very
critical dialogue. As you may know, the PBCJA consists of like-minded people of PBC who are
concerned with the lack of fidelity by our elected officials to their oath of office. The PBCJA is
comprised of law-abiding people who understand that Florida is a common law state and
understands the rightful place of common law within this county. The Sheriff, derived from the
Shyrereeve under King Alfred the Great who ruled from 849-899. In later years under the reign
of Edward I, the people elected their Sheriffs. Today, the local sheriff is elected by the people of
his county. The Sheriff is the highest local Constitutional officer; a representative of the People.
The duty of the Sheriff is to protect the rights of the people from all unlawful acts; even when
those unlawful acts are by the government itself. If the Sheriff allows criminal acts to be
perpetrated on the people, he/she is derelict in his/her duties.

As you are aware, a whistleblower revealed that the FBI created threat tags to track alleged
menacing statements made against school boards and their members after U.S. Attorney General
Garland directed the bureau to take the lead on what they call hyper-local disputes. Not only is
the FBI targeting parents but they are targeting election officials who dare question voter integrity
in their 2020 elections. On 11/17/21, the FBI raided the home of Mesa County Clerk Tina Peters
who was investigating an election data breach. On 11/19/21, the FBI Special Weapons and Tactics
(SWAT) team, along with state and local authorities, raided the home of Sherona Bishop. She is
a single mother who runs the America’s Mom platform dedicated to parents’ education on
Colorado legislation concerning public schools. Of a lesser degree but just as egregious, recently
caught on video, a parent at a PBC school board meeting was taken down to the ground by four
school police. One minute this father is standing up against the wall in the annex room because of
a bad back when he is told to leave by the Chairperson because he wouldn’t sit in a chair and the
next he is converged upon by four police officers and forcefully taken down to the ground. This



‘is where our conversation with you begins. Where is the Sheriff of these local communities? We
~ the people are being unjustly targeted, harassed, and humiliated and we see no presence by our
county Sheriff to intervene. Our ask is that we be given the opportunity sit down with you to
discuss a plan of action to address these acts of selective bullying and harassment at the local and
the bighé%t levels of our government. It is the Sheriff that we rely on to defend our rights to
peacefully assemble and to protect our freedom of speech. We recognize that as the electorate we
have a responsibility to stay informed, stay involved and that includes developing a working
relationship with you and your office.

We appreciate your prompt attention to this matter and look forward to meeting with you. Please
contact Moderator, John Ellis, at (443) 617-4103 at your earliest convenience to confirm a meeting.

Respectfully yours,
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